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● Claire plans to spend the next four years at Gonzaga University to earn a Bachelors of 

Science in Nursing. 
● My advice to incoming athletes would be to create the experience you wish to have in your 

sports.  Losing an entire lacrosse season and having multiple modified seasons of cross 
country and lacrosse between 2020 and 2021 taught me how vital it is to be present in each 
moment and enjoy the memories you can create with your team while you have them. The 
only way to really guarantee you’ll have the season you want is to work for it yourself, so get a 
head start and leave your legacy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


